
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
PUBLIC HEARING ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
DATE: 03/03/2022 
 
CONTACT PERSON: Yolanda Mendez, Community Services Director 
 Region IV Area Agency on Aging 
 2900 Lakeview Avenue 
 St. Joseph, MI  49085 
 
TELEPHONE: 1-800-442-2803, Ext. 7754 
 
SUBJECT: REGION IV AREA AGENCY ON AGING PUBLIC HEARING  
 
 
Region IV Area Agency on Aging will hold a public hearing for the FY2023-2025 Multi-Year Plan (MYP). 
The Plan indicates how federal Older Americans Act and State Older Michiganians Act funds will be 
spent to support services for older adults in Berrien, Cass, and Van Buren counties for the period 
October 1, 2023 through September 30, 2025. 
 
The Plan will be made available to the public by March 21st   for review prior to the hearing, at which 
time the Plan can be viewed on the website at www.areaagencyonaging.org or you can call 1-800-442-
2803, Ext. 7754 to request a copy.      
 
Written comments may be submitted by letter or e-mail (info@areaagencyonaging.org) prior to the 
hearing.  The hearings are scheduled as follows: 
 
 

Monday, April 4, 9:00am 
Vanderlyn Community Center Hartford Public Library  

12 Church St 
Hartford, MI 

 
Monday, April 4, 2:00pm 

Campus for Creative Aging 
2920 Lakeview Avenue 

St. Joseph, MI 

http://www.areaagencyonaging.org/
mailto:info@areaagencyonaging.org

